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HIGLEY HANGOUT

WELCOME BACK

Hello Parents!

What an impressive start to this school year! Two weeks
down and more to come. As most of you know, we
started the school year with a brand-new name, Higley
Hangout! You might ask yourself, ‘Why the change?
Change is always good, and Community Ed wanted to
revamp our name. We are excited for the new school
year; we look forward to creating new memories and

making new friends! We look forward to implementing

different activities and games in the program to help your

child stay active and have fun. ‘ T

HH HOURS:
M-F 6:30AM-7:45AM
WEDS 1-6PM
M-T, TH-F 3:05-6PM

CONTACT

IGLEY HANGOUT SITE PHONE
480-459-8212

HIGLEY HANGOUT SUPERVISOR
BELLE GELBER
480-279-7034

BILLING CONTACT

JENNIFER KRAMER-MELLER

480-279-7055




